
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, July 31, 1996 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

     Per our conversation on Tuesday, July 30, 1996, we have enclosed a check for $X.XX. 

We request one original copy or photocopy of the original article which ran in your periodical on 

Wednesday, May 29, 1996.  The article was entitled “XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX.”   The address 

to which this should be sent is as follows: 

 

The Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street, N.W. 

Second Floor 

Washington, D.C. 20530 

Telephone: (202)724-0088 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and assistance.  Your aid both now and in the future is, and will be, 

valued. 

 


